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TRUST ME

Sir, Professor Saeed laments (letter, July 20) that although he is a professor of
otology his wife does not heed his otological advice. Every paediatrician with
children, myself included, will empathise. When our children have had minor
illnesses we have all failed to stop our spouses making GP appointments for

them, insisting that they want the children seen by “a proper doctor”.
Anthony Cohn
London NW4




